South Gippsland

Shire Couneil

2017 Seniors Festival

South Gippsland seniors are invited to join in this year’s Seniors Festival celebrations.
From the 8 — 13 October, seniors can enjoy a range of events from across the region, including a

performance by talented music duo ‘The Retro Girls’ on Friday 13 October.

The Retro Girls deliver a first rate, exciting and interactive show featuring music from the ’40s to today’s
Top 40 and everything in between. The duo sing and dance as they take their audience on an

entertaining, high energy, musical journey.

Council’'s Coordinator of Aged and Disability Services, Monica Pound, is excited about this year’s
concert. “We are thrilled to be hosting The Retro Girls as part of this year's Seniors Festival activities.
They offer a total package which will appeal to most. Our annual concert provides a great opportunity for

seniors to hear great music or even to put on their dancing shoes! It's a great day out.”

The Seniors Concert is the key event in the local Seniors Week calendar but there are many others.
Historical walks are running in many local towns and there’s even a special screening of the movie ‘The

Help’ at Stadium4 Cinema on 11 October.

This year’s festival theme is “You're Welcome’ and local seniors are very welcome to join in the many
activities on offer. Tickets to The Retro Girls are available by contacting Council on 5662 9200.

Admission is free.

You can download a copy of the South Gippsland Seniors Festival program at

www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/seniorsfestival or by phoning Council on 5662 9200.
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